
 

  

30th June 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are very pleased to say that we are relaunching a catering service at morning break for our 

students from Monday 4th July.  Food will be available to purchase in the areas where your child has 

their morning break, with the following items on offer: 

Bacon Sandwiches £1.30 
Cheese on Toast 70p 
Breakfast wrap £1 
French Bread Pizza £1.05 
Hash Browns £1.05    
Pizza Wraps £1.05 
Hot Dogs £1.05 
Sausage Rolls 85p 
Drinks from 55p up to 90p 
Fruit pots 90p 

 

If your child is wishing to purchase food then you will need to make sure that they have credit 
available prior to the day they wish to spend it.  Money can be added to accounts via the My Child at 
School app.  If you do not have the app yet, please contact our office team who will help you.  We 
cannot accept cash.  

If your child is eligible for Free School Meals, please note they cannot use their allowance at morning 
break; Free School Meal allowances can only be used at lunchtime.   

Accounts should never run into debit, but if you have got a negative balance then you will need to 
repay this and add a further credit in order for purchases at break to be made.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Pitchfork 
Business Manager                             

 

 

 

 


